
Building Committee Meeting 

October 26, 2006 

3 pm to 4:30 pm 

 

Present: Bryan Thomson,  Dick Hunt, Joe Launer and Gayle Early 

 

 

 

Minutes -  The committee did a building walk-through in each district building and 

found the following concerns:   

 

 

JUNIOR HIGH/HIGH SCHOOL BUILDING 

• Vents above weight room door end of hall by locker room 

• Bathroom by ball diamond in disrepair 

• Center gym door doesn’t close 

• East wall of hallway needs wood painted or refinished 

• Assorted lockers in disrepair 

• Remove writing from windows 

• Replace parking signs that have graffiti  

• Home Econ. Room has tables that need tops repaired 

• Mrs. Pollard has a classroom light that doesn’t work 

• Closet near library needs to be locked 

• Repeated graffiti in Jr. High Boys Bathroom.  Privacy Stall Partition need 

removed if it doesn’t improve 

• North row of incandescent lights in gym have some that don’t work- breaker is 

tripped when they are turned on. 

 

 

ELEMENTARY BUILDING 

• Vent in Multipurpose Room needs cleaned from the inside 

 

 

Before the walk through, the building committee suggested adding asbestos removal 

and sidewalk repair expenses to the Capital Development Survey.   


